
3D Art Club 
Miss Griffiths has recently started a 3D art club that takes place
after school on a Wednesday. Learners have created their
names in a Graffiti style. They will later trace these designs onto
their painted fences. 

Minecraft Club 
Another after school club is run by Mr. Ellis on a Thursday, here are Jackson,
Cole and Adam working on their Minecraft skills. 

Efforts to High Things

Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you all enjoyed the long weekend and have been enjoying the change in the
weather this week. It is lovely to see the sunshine finally. Once again there have been lots
of great things going on this week. Well done Y11, who have started there formal,
external exams with great focus and maturity. 
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Learners also created and painted fences using lollipop sticks
and practised their craft-knife skills (and making plenty of
mess) by whittling down Styrofoam bases to act as hills.



Thank you to all of our families and our community for your continued support.  
      

                      Best wishes,

                                                                               Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                Headteacher

Fencing Champion
One of our Year 11 learners, Daria, is having great
success at fencing. 
She achieved first place for the under 17 age at
the Welsh Championship, second place in the
under 23 age in Wales and first place as part of
her team.
Last week she won first place, representing Wales
at the British Championships in Sheffield! The first
ever winner from Wales. Well done Daria, I look
forward to hearing more about your successes. 

Upcoming dates 
Friday 17 May - Y8 Full progress and wellbeing report sent home (check your email or
school comms app).

Efforts to High Things

Navy Teambuilding Event
This week, we welcomed back the Royal Navy to carry out a
team buidling session with our Year 9 learners. The focus of the
session was on solving problems to overcome natural disasters.
The Navy gave a short talk on how they utilised these skills when
dealing with natural disasters such as the Haiti earthquake.
The learners were taught the importance of teamwork and
working with others they may not choose to normally work with.
They identified the skills that an effective team needed to utilise
in order to succeed.  
A lot of fun was had by all those who participated and thank you
to the Royal Navy for coming in to provide this session for us.


